
M E M O R A N D U M  

TO:  All Prequalified Contractors  

FROM:  Rachel Mills, P.E. 
Director  
Division of Construction Procurement  

DATE:  April 1, 2019  

SUBJECT: I-275 / Graves Road Interchange Project (Boone County)

The Kentucky Transportation Cabinet (KYTC) received five (5) Statements of Qualifications for an 
upcoming Design Build project to construct a new interchange on Interstate 275 in Boone County. 

Statements of Qualifications were received from the following design build teams: 
• Eaton Asphalt Paving Company, Inc. / Palmer Engineering;
• Kokosing Construction Company, Inc. / Michael Baker International, Inc.;
• Prus Construction Company / Woolpert, Inc.;
• Superior Construction Company, Inc. / Janssen & Spaans Engineering, Inc.;  and
• Walsh Construction Company II, LLC / Stantec Consulting Services, Inc.

If you have any questions, please contact us at (502) 564-3500.  


